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SENIOR YEAR

The Digitank Studios, Inc. announces the screening of the film entitled,
Senior Year.

The film is a glimpse into the lives of ten high school students as they
struggle through the final months before their graduation. It is a story about
high school life, chasing dreams and coming of age. It endeavors to depict high
school as essentially when ambition and dreams come into fruition. It is when
childish ways are thrown out in exchange of seeds of maturity, the beginning of
adulthood and the start of bumpy ride towards the real life.

The film also tackles the “bitter-sweet” travails of interesting teen
personalities, inevitable complexities involving teachers and students and how
their senior year turned around as they head through life’s unknown
destination.

For more information, contact Mr. Franco Alido, President, Digitank
Studios Inc. at mobile phone no.: 0915-219-5814 or through e-mail address:
digitankstudios@gmail.com.
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